Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 8:24 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Opposed to Agenda Items 22-1152 and 22-1153

-----Original Message-----

From: benschafer39@gmail.com <benschafer39@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 4:06 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Opposed to Agenda Items 22-1152 and 22-1153

**¥ CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear council members, | am emailing you to urge you to opposed to the agenda items 22-1152 and 22-1153. By
regulating the rental industry even more pushes the middle class landlords out. We take care of our homes. Most
landlords would not ask a tentant to live in anything that we wouldn’t live in ourselves. That should be goal of all
landlords. Short term rentals are vital to the drift less area and keep up with the demand of out of town visitors. The
recent boom in hotels cannot keep up with all the tourism coming to the lacrosse area. These regulations are not
necessary for the industry at this time. Please vote no to these agenda items.

Thanks Ben



